
  

 
 

Coronavirus Member Briefing 
Legal Considerations for Senior Care & Living Providers in Light of COVID-19 

March 3, 2020 
 
Lane Powell, provider of the legal services benefit provided to LeadingAge Oregon members, 
has prepared a briefing and guidance on legal compliance issues to be taken in account in light 
of COVID-19.   The guidance covers legal and regulatory considerations during the coronavirus 
outbreak.  Topics covered include crisis communication recommendations, resident rights and 
HIPAA compliance, employment and regulatory considerations and links to other resources.  
Access the full briefing and guidance here.   

Thank you to Lane Powell for this important informative guidance!   

 

 

https://hello.lanepowell.com/rv/ff005b0eaa121d0d078723522743a774f6421992
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